
 

 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All City of Sulphur offices will be closed Monday, February 15th in observance of the 
Presidents’ Day holiday and Tuesday, February 16th in observance of the Mardi Gras 
holiday. Per Waste Management there will be no interruptions to the residential garbage 
collection schedule.  


